
 
 FSW Collegiate HS Charlotte 

Faculty Meeting 
March 21, 2017 

 
1) Students: 

a) Withdrawals: 
i) Savanna Rogers-wanted HS experience   
ii) Wyatt Collins-Poor behavior and grades 
iii) Rasheed Shackelford-Too rigorous 

b) Enrollments: 
i) Current – 338  
ii) FTE – 364 – 350 (this will change based on actual hours DE students are attending) It 

probably will end up closer to the actual enrollment of 338. Our budget is based on 330 
students. The FTE budget is on target at 330. It will be recalculated at the end of the year. 

 
2) 4th Quarter 

a) Dates 
i) April 4 – Parent meeting for all current Sophomores 
ii) April 7 – Grad Bash at Universal  
iii) April 10 – Junior meeting for all current in house Sophomores 
iv) April 11 – Junior to be meeting for all incoming Juniors that were on the waiting list at 6:00 

pm in the café. 
v) April 13 – International Dinner Night – Fundraiser for MUN @ 6:00pm. Games and Trivia 
vi) April 22 – Prom. Isles Yacht Club from 6:30pm to 11:00pm. Chaperones are needed the 

theme is One Enchanted Evening. 
vii) May 5 – FSW College Graduation 
viii) May 6 – Class of 2021 Guidance Meeting. Orientation for incoming 9th grade. From 10 – 12. 
ix) May 11 – Senior Awards Night  
x) May 13 – NHS Golf Tournament @ Riverwood. Silent Auction including a 2 night stay at the 

Gasparilla Inn including golf. 
xi) May 19 – FSWC Graduation. Teachers are asked to arrive by 5:00pm. Charlotte Event Center 

b) Duties for 4th Quarter 
i) Café – Lisa Tayloe and Janie Clark 
ii) Bus – Dawn Nolan 
 

3) Planning for next year 
a) Reflection coming shortly – Matt will send out soon. Deliberate practice. 
b) Electives – Please think of what electives would be beneficial for our students next year. Please 

see Matt sometime this week. 
c) Calendar – July 31, August 1 – 
d) Facility Requests – Painting touch ups. If you need classroom walls painted, is the paint chipped, 

any other maintenance that your classroom may need, please let Matt know. The tint on the 
cafeteria windows will be removed. It is scratched and needs to be removed. 

 
4) Miscellaneous Discussions: 

a) NHS Book Awards – Teachers are asked if they are giving a senior a book at the award 
ceremony, please do not give the same students multiple books. If a teacher would like to 
present a student who will already be receiving a book at the award ceremony, they are 
welcome to do it personally and not at the award ceremony. SGA will also have a book award. 

b) Professional Development Days for next year – Dates are still being discussed and will be 
confirmed at a later date. 
 


